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OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – News Quiz Edition! 
A new, interactive take on our Friday Photo Collage inspired by the popular NPR show Wait Wait Don’t Tell Me.

Each of the photos below is numbered and includes a caption with a portion of the story behind the photo and a

question. The missing information was included in a story in a Facilities Daily Newsletter within the last two weeks.

See if you can answer without looking back! Submit your answers to shane.tedder@uky.edu if you would like to be

entered in a contest with prizes TBD. Mystery prize will be awarded in the order correct responses are received

while supplies last 
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On Wednesday, we featured two stories about Lafferty

Hall. One highlighting restroom renovations by PDC’s

Mark Wiggam and a WayBack feature. What UK Program

was originally housed in this building?

Steven Hughes monitors as Brian Bayer disconnects the main

breaker for electrical substation #2 so UEM and Kentucky Utilities

can perform inspections and maintenance. True or False: UK

purchases 100% of the electricity for the main campus from KU?

Last week, Facilities Teams and campus partners repaired a

leak on the water main that feeds Patterson Hall. The leak

was difficult to find due to underground conditions. What

technology did we eventually use to pinpoint the location?

Last week Gwen Ross and her team celebrated during a break in

the Women’s Volleyball match against LSU. They were cheering

on the Cats but also celebrating Gwen being the first person

recognized by what new program launched by UK Athletics?
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